
VERMONT Y AN KEE NUCLEAR POWER CORPOR ATION
SEVENTY SEVEN GROVE STREET

RUTLAND, VERMONT 05701 B.3.2.1

REPLY TO WVY 80-55
April 18, 1980 ENGINEERING OFFICE

TURNPIKE RO AD

WESTDORO. M ASS ACHUSETTS 01581
TELEPHONE 617 366-9011

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Mr. T. A. Ippolito, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #3

References: (1) License No. DPR-28 (Docket No. 50-271)
(2) Letter, T. A. Ippolito (NRC) to R. L. Smith (VYNPC)

dated January 10, 1980

Dear Sir:

Subject: Control Rods Failing to Fully Insert

Reference (2) above requested that we review our records for failure of
control rods to fully insert since September, 1978. There have been no
instances of failure of control rods to fully insert during this period.

However, on November 1, 1978, control rod 26-31 failed to latch following
a scram and settled to position 02 from 00. This rod was immediately
retested twice satisfactorily. There has been no reoccurrence of failure
to latch since that time.

We trust the information provided above is acceptable; however, should
you have any questions, please contact us.

Very truly yours,

VERMONT YANKEE NUCLEAR POWER CORPORATION

William F. Conway :
Manager of Operatio a
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